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County Waste Department to host Garden Talk on 
growing from seeds  
 
Green thumbs looking to jump start their garden with tips from Master Gardeners are invited to a talk on 
everything seed related. Growing plants from seeds not only saves money, it also increases the quality of 
the plant. Learn how backyard gardeners can save their own seeds, buy less seeds, and store seeds for 
ideal sprouting.     

Plus, it’s fun to collect and trade seeds among other gardeners!   

On Saturday, June 26, from 9 – 10 a.m., the Riverside County Department of Waste Resources will host a 
virtual Garden Talk that can be accessed on any computer, tablet or smartphone.  
 
Growing from Seeds 
June 26, 2021, 9 am - 10 am 
Zoom Meeting ID: 987 9429 1369 
Passcode: 246766 
 
The presentation is part of the UC Cooperative Extension Master Gardener Program. 
 
The Riverside County Department of Waste Resources provides this free class to reduce waste and help 
preserve valuable space in county landfills, and to decrease the amount of chemical waste residents bring 
to the Household Hazardous Waste collection program for processing and disposal.  

For more information, contact Riverside County Department of Waste Resources at (951) 486-3200 or 
visit: http://www.rcwaste.org/classes 

http://www.rcwaste.org/classes

